

Brimington Manor Infant & Nursery School

Manor Road, Brimington, Chesterfield, S43 1NT

Telephone: 01246 234078 Website: brimingtonmanor.co.uk nail: info@brimingtonmanor.derbyshire.sch.u

Email: <u>info@brimingtonmanor.derbyshire.sch.uk</u> <u>headteacher@brimingtonmanor.derbyshire.sch.uk</u>



6th July 2017

Dear Parents / Guardians,

PFA AGM

Our PFA held their Annual General Meeting last Friday. Here are the PFA committee positions for the coming year:

Helen Mason Wainwright - Chairperson

Kim Plant - Secretary

Vicky Newton - Treasurer

Hannah Ireland - Autumn Fair Coordinator

Rachel Gascoyne & Clare Crabb - Supporting Officers

Please see Chair's report on the PFA for the year 2016-2017 attached to this letter. A big thank you to all members of the PFA for their excellent support for school throughout the year. We really do appreciate it. Since our PFA started they have raised over £20,000!!!

All parents are members of the PFA and the PFA would welcome any new faces at their meetings. A date for your diary: AUTUMN FAIR - Saturday 14^{th} October 2017.

SPORTS DAY Tuesday 11th July

It's our Sports Day on Tuesday next week; it will take place on the main school playground. (Weather permitting). A reminder of the times:

KS1 (Y1 & Y2) in the morning @ 10.00am

EYFS (Reception, Morning Nursery & Afternoon Nursery) in the afternoon @ 1.30pm.

A reminder there is no morning Nursery on Tuesday and all Nursery children need to arrive at 1.20pm at the EYFS side door. Nursery parents please return the slip below to state if your child is coming along to the EYFS Afternoon Sports.

Y2 LEAVER'S ASSEMBLY

A reminder our Y2 Leaver's Assembly is on Thursday 13^{th} July @ 2.00pm at Brimington Common Methodist Church. We hope our Y2 parents can come along to our Year 2 final assembly.

SCHOOL REPORTS

Your child's annual school report will be sent home tomorrow - Friday. Please return the parent slip to acknowledge receipt of the report and we would welcome your comments on your child's report.

QUALITAS MULTISPORTS

There will be NO Multisports on Tuesday next week as it will have been Sports Day. Qualitas Multisports sessions will restart in the Autumn Term.







MICHAEL FENTEM

We said farewell to Michael Fentem today he held his final assembly before retiring. Michael has been a good friend to the school. We wish him well in his retirement and hope he enjoys choosing some books with his book token gift.

END OF SCHOOL YEAR

We are nearing the end of the school year! We realise you will want to see your child's work and the children will want to show you how hard they've been working!

We have therefore allocated 2 sessions in the last week for you to come in and share your children's work.

Tuesday 18th July - 8.40am - 9.20am Tuesday 18th July -2.30pm - 3.20pm

Please return the slip below if you can come along and we will ensure your child's books are ready for you. If you cannot make it do not worry, children will bring their work home at some point during the last week.

Please send a named carrier bag (strong) to school so child can bring their books home.

It's a busy last 2 weeks of the school year! Yours sincerely

Mrs Kathryn Fretwell Headteachei	r
PAR	ENT OPEN BOOK SESSIONS
	Class:
I will be coming along to share my chil	ld's work on: (please tick)
	18 th July – 8.40am – 9.20am 18 th July –2.30pm – 3.20pm
Tuesday 1	18 July -2.30pm - 3.20pm
Signed	
FOUNDATION STAGE S	SPORTS AFTERNOON – ALL NURSERY CHILDREN 11 th July 2017 (Please delete)
FOUNDATION STAGE S Tuesday	SPORTS AFTERNOON - ALL NURSERY CHILDREN
FOUNDATION STAGE S Tuesday Child's Name:	SPORTS AFTERNOON – ALL NURSERY CHILDREN 11 th July 2017 (Please delete)
FOUNDATION STAGE S Tuesday Child's Name:	SPORTS AFTERNOON - ALL NURSERY CHILDREN 11 th July 2017 (Please delete) orts Afternoon and will arrive at 1.20pm.





_ Date ____

